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VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION OF TRADING 

 

 
The new Board of Directors (the "Board") of International Healthway Corporation Limited (the 
"Company"), which was appointed on 23 January 2017, wishes to announce that further to the 
Company's announcement of 24 January 2017 in relation to the request for the trading halt of the 
Company’s shares, the Interim Transition Committee and the Board require more time to determine the 
current state of affairs of the the Company and its subsidiaries (the "Group").  The Board is working 
closely with its legal advisors in its review.  
 
The Company has therefore requested for the conversion of its trading halt to a voluntary trading 
suspension.  
 
In addition, the Board would like to clarify that the Company had reported  the matter involving Ms Lim 
Beng Choo leaving the office premises with her computer and some documents to the police and 
requested police assistance; a formal police report will be made in due course.   
 
The Board will continue to keep shareholders updated on any subsequent material developments. In 

the meantime, persons who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult their legal, 

financial, tax or other professional advisers. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  

 

Tay Eng Kiat Jackson 
Director  
27 January 2017 
 
 

 
This announcement has been prepared by International Healthway Corporation Limited (the “Company”) 
and its contents have been reviewed by PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”), for 
compliance with the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”) Listing Manual 
Section B: Rules of Catalist. The Sponsor has not verified the contents of this announcement. This 
announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST. The Sponsor and the SGX-ST 
assume no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the accuracy, completeness or 
correctness of any of the information, statements or opinions made or reports contained in this 
announcement. 
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Gillian Goh, Director, Head of Continuing Sponsorship, at 16 
Collyer Quay, #10-00 Income at Raffles, Singapore 049318, telephone (65) 6229 8088. 


